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18th December 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

5F – Film on Friday 20th December  
 
On Friday 20th December, all children in class 5F will be watching a film called That 
Christmas. It is rated PG (Parental Guidance). 
 
Please click the link below to view a trailer and see reviews: 
 

That Christmas (2024) - IMDb 
 
If you do not wish your child to watch this film, please could you contact the school office 
on 0121 716 0444 before Friday to let us know.  
 
Thank you as always for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Miss Freemantle 
Class teacher   
 
 

https://www.imdb.com/title/tt14855468/

